
 

 

 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 19th March 

National Child Measurement 
Programme (YR & Y6) 

Thursday 20th March 

National Child Measurement 
Programme (YR & Y6) 

Friday 21st March 

Class 20 Assembly 

Tuesday 1st April 

Lower Phase PTA Disco 

Thursday 3rd April 

Upper Phase PTA Disco 

Friday 4th April 

Class 13 Assembly 

Thursday 10th April 

Year 1 Come & Share Event 

Friday 11th April 

Class 16 Assembly  

Friday 11th April 

Last day of term 

Monday 28th April 

Back to school 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2 Warwick Castle Trip 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 5 WOW Day 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2, 4, 5 & 6 RSE Parent 
Drop-in 3.30pm - 4.15pm 

Monday 12th May 

Year 6 SATS week begins 
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    SOAR Superstars 

C15 Leighton 

C16 Yuvan 

C17 Juliette 

C18 Isabella & Elsie 

C19 Joy 

C20 Kiera 

C21 Athrv 

C22 Mattis 

C23 Adam 

Exciting learning from this week 

 

Reminders 

 Just a reminder that for PE, children should either remove earrings (or parents remove them before 
school) or have medical tape to cover earlobes, which we can provide at school. This is for health and 
safety reasons to ensure that earrings are not caught and cause injury during physical activities. Studs 

should be worn, as stated in our uniform policy, and not dangly earrings.                                                                
Thank you for your support with this.  

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week, Year 3 and Year 1 children had a fantastic time on their visits to Cadbury 
World and All Things Wild, with exciting activities and opportunities to deepen their 
learning in their Creative Curriculum topics. Thank you to all parents for their           
contributions towards this trip, which enable us to give the children these wonderful 
experiences.  

Class 11 performed an amazing assembly this morning, based upon the story of Lady 
Godiva. They used the script and song lyrics written and devised by Mr Ashmore, one 
of our parents, who has written numerous children's books about Coventry. It was   
fabulous to see how the children brought our city's story to life and how much they 
enjoyed it. 

Congratulations to our netball team, who won their match against Stivichall Primary 
School, with an incredible score of 13 - 1! Go team! 

Could we politely request that children do not bring in their own toys, as this is causing 
issues with them being damaged and lost, as well as 
sometimes posing a health and safety risk. Some       
children have been bringing in squeezy toys             
containing Orbz, which have then popped and could 
potentially be dangerous.  

Just a reminder that our second-hand book sale is on 
Wednesday, where children will be able to buy books 
for 50p or £1. If you have any books that you would 
like to donate for this, please send them. Thank you. 

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 

 
On Monday, Year 3 had a        

fabulous day out at Cadbury 
World where they learnt 

about the history of       
chocolate and the process 

cocoa goes through to    
become chocolate.  

 

In Reception we have started our 
Kings and Queens topic. For the first 

part of our learning, we learnt all 
about the capital of England, London! 

We have drawn a map of London 
which included lots of  famous       

landmarks, wrote a letter to the King 
and even made some London         

landmarks at home as part of our 
homework! Well done Reception for 

your fantastic learning!  

 

Year 1 had fun exploring at All Things Wild yesterday,    
learning about and interacting with lots of different animals. 


